3/3/23

March 31, 2023

Mr. Kevin Kimmel, Superintendent Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center 890 W 4th Street Mansfield, OH 44906

Dear Superintendent Kimmel

Please accept this written communication as my official letter of retirement with the Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center. With 28 years as an Attendance Counselor serving as many as eight districts during my tenure and five years prior working with the City of Mansfield, I'm announcing my retirement effective June 30, 2023.

I am more than grateful to have had the opportunity to be a team member for an exceptional educational platform. My experience from my first year working from the office within the Richland County Court House building to this current outstanding facility and all the amazing individuals I have met along the way provides me with a lasting impression.

With my retirement announcement, I would like to ask for all severance due to be provided.

I would also like to request the Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center Board of Governors consideration for rehire with a reduced schedule.

Sincerely,

Tyanne L Brophy

Syanne Waysky

Attendance Courselor, Continuing, 187 Days